
 

 
 

JULY 2021 
 
We are excited to announce we are OPEN for In-Person visits accommodating all of our 
visitors. 

 
Please reach out to Social Service Dept. to schedule your visit by calling 718 945-4600 ext. 216 or 
218 or via email at cmaxwell@promenadenh.com, RMagar@promenadenh.com, 
bduah@promenadenh.com 

 
 

1. We are open for visitation, Monday thru Sunday based on visiting schedule by SW/designee.  
 

2. All visits are scheduled by SW/ designee to help ensure all residents are able to receive 
visitors.  

 
3. Visitations are scheduledto allow residents to receive visitors for their desired length of time, to 

the extent possible in consideration of the Core Principles of Infection Control and as 
necessary to respect the privacy of other residents in the event a resident shares a room.  

 
4. Although, there is no requirement for visitors to be tested or vaccinated, the facility encourages 

all visitors to be tested and vaccinated to protect our residents and to help prevent the spread 
of COVID-19.  

 
5. Visitation spaces will be made available indoor in resident’s room, main dining room and 

outdoor patio weather permitting. 
 

6. All visitors are requested to stop by the security desk for screening, security guard will call the 
staff to escort the visitor to the designated visiting area. 

 
7. We request visitors to wear a face mask prior to entry to the facility. Mask must always cover 

both the nose and mouth in accordance with CDC guidance. Masks will be available for visitors 
as needed.  

 
8. Visitors must follow facility staff direction by visiting only in designated visiting area, 

instructions on proper hand hygiene, and maintaining social distancing of at least 6 feet 
between persons.  

 
9. Visitors who are unable to adhere to the core principles of COVID-19 infection prevention will 

not be permitted to visit and will be asked to leave.  
 

10. All visitors are requested to share their address, phone number, and email address at the front 
desk upon visiting so we can stay in touch. If you would like to schedule a virtual visit, please 
reach out to the recreation department at extension 289. 

 
 

Thank you for your cooperation.  
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